
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOPIC FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024: 

 

MVHS Pharmacy 
 

Did you know… 

 

The MVHS Pharmacy is available for employees AND the public? 

 

The MVHS Pharmacy is now located at the Medical Office Building, 601 State Street, weekdays from 7 

a.m. to 6:30 p.m. and Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. If you’re an employee and aren’t using the 

MVHS Pharmacy, it’s time to check it out! The staff will even help you transfer your prescriptions, or 

just tell your provider to use the MVHS Pharmacy for all your prescriptions going forward.   

 

Some advantages for employees are: 

 

 Discounted prescription copays for employee-sponsored and most national insurance plans. 

 Prescription home delivery for employees only. 

 The DRX web app allows you to easily refill your prescriptions from your computer or 

smartphone. 

 

But the MVHS Pharmacy isn’t just for employees – MVHS and Wynn Hospital patients can get their 

prescriptions filled there too. And, it’s the only retail pharmacy located in Downtown Utica! 

 

Here are some benefits you can share with patients about using the MVHS Pharmacy: 

 

 It’s the closest pharmacy to Wynn Hospital, located at 601 State Street, across from the 

Emergency Department entrance, allowing discharged patients to easily fill a prescription 

during Pharmacy business hours. 

 Patients can also use the DRX web app to request refills and also opt in to receive real-time 

text message updates on orders or refills.  

 Common vaccinations are offered at the MVHS Pharmacy as well as over-the-counter products. 

 The MVHS Pharmacy offers regular maintenance prescriptions and specialty pharmacy services. 

 

These ancillary services extend the quality of care for employees, patients and the community with 

convenient, cost-saving options.  

https://mvhs.drxrefill.com/


And recently, the MVHS Pharmacy earned full accreditation as a specialty pharmacy. URAC, the 

nation’s largest independent healthcare accreditation organization and a leader in pharmacy 

accreditation, has recognized the pharmacy for adhering to the highest standards of care. Our team 

successfully completed the accreditation survey with zero deficiencies, and we are now dually 

accredited by both ACHC and URAC. This achievement underscores our commitment to delivering 

exceptional quality care within all aspects of our pharmacy services. 

 


